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Comments: This letter comes to you to request that you do NOT open non-motorized trails to ANY type of

motorized vehicles (save emergency rescue vehicles when necessary).  Horses are sensitive to loud noises and

sudden/fast movement and can react badly, rearing, bucking, whirling, bolting, etc. in a way which significantly

endangers the life of the rider (even GOOD riders can be caught by surprise and unseated), with the possible

outcome resulting in life long injury or death.  The equine industry produces a significant community income for

any area of the country in which it thrives in any of its forms and trail riding, a pastime enjoyed through the years

in our country because of its extensive parks trail systems, is growing today exponentially as it is still an activity

which can be participated in while still complying with the recommended Corvid-19 standard of conduct

(distancing and masking). Thank you for your attention. 


